
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2019  Term 2  Week 6-7                   Principal: Kim Rogan 

                          Barmedman Public School 
             “BPS Bulletin”  

 

Robertson St, Barmedman NSW 2668 

Phone: (02) 6976 2128 

Fax: (02) 6976 2006 

Email: Barmedman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://barmedman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Our Motto: Desire to do well 
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CALENDAR 
WEEK 6  

Wednesday 5th Scripture 
  

  

WEEK 7  
Monday 10th Queen’s Birthday – Public 

Holiday 
Tuesday 11th Mrs Haisell at L3 Training 

Wednesday 12th  Mindful Warriors 

Dates to Remember  

19th June Book Club due 

  

Term 2  Week 6-7 2019 

NAPLAN  

Earn and Learn 

 

A quick reminder to all families that Monday 10th June 
will be a public holiday. School will be closed on 
Monday and will be ready for learning on Tuesday 11th.  
I hope that all families enjoy celebrating the long 
weekend, I know the staff are certainly looking forward 
to enjoying an extra day.  
  

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

Barmedman Public School is once again participating in 
the Woolworths earn and learn program. Last time we 
did this our amazing families raised over 4,000 
stickers!! 

Let's see if we can beat this amount this time.  We have 
registered our school and the program kicks off on 1st 
May until 25th June.  Every time you shop at 
Woolworths you collect the stickers and a sheet to put 
them on.  When you have a complete sheet bring them 
into the school office.  

If you don't want to put the stickers onto the sheets, 
don't worry, we'll do that for you!  There will be a 
collection box in the school office for stickers and/or 
sheets. 
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DESIRE TO DO WELL 

Student of the Fortnight 

 

 Mindful Warriors  

Olly has made a super 
effort at completing all 
work in class.  

Keep up the great work 
Olly! 

  

 

Public Holiday – Monday 10th 

Next week the students will be involved in a workshop 
with expert Anna Gannon who specialises in holding 
students attention by having nurturing conversations 
about feelings. The students will participate in a 
workshop where the children are given opportunities 
to demonstrate an empowerment and share stories of 
feeling, and all kinds of emotions. All the children will 
take part in how to be a good friend, realising they are 
not alone; this will bring a sense of comfort and gentle 
smiles around the room. Staff at Barmedman Public 
School are really looking forward to such an incredible 
program being held at our school for the students to 
participate in which will be over the next four weeks. 
This workshop will help empower our students with 
skills they can use to cope with in their world outside 
the classroom and helps build their confidence so that 
they can achieve the very best at school and at home.  

 


